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Comments: Missoula is home to many avid cross-country skiers who recreate in Lolo National Forest.  The

Pattee Canyon and Rattlesnake NRA locations are becoming less suitable for skiing as we experience warmer

winters with less snowpack.  This makes Lolo Pass the most attractive area for cross country skiing in Missoula

county.  More attention needs to be paid to this area with cross country skiers in mind.  Most importantly, the

developed trails at Lolo Pass, e.g., Glade Creek and Packer Meadows loops, should be adequately maintained.

In the past several years, the quality of grooming has deteriorated   (a new contractor for trail grooming is

probably needed)..  Resources should be allocated to ensure careful and thorough maintenance of the cross

country ski trails at Lolo Pass.


